We are open for worship in our sanctuary every Sunday at our normal 10:30 AM worship time.  As we open for public worship, our services will temporarily be altered as necessary health precautions need to be taken for the health and well-being of our congregation.  In regard to this, the following are the  changes that will be in place as we gather for worship.

**

The side door on Prince street into the Community Room will be available.

Masks may be worn entering the church. (Please bring your own mask)

The Nursery will be available to use to any parents during Worship.

No Children's Sermon

We will not pass the offering plates for our tithes and offerings. (A basket will be at each  sanctuary door where members can place their offering either prior to or following the worship service)

Maintain proper social distancing between families in the pews.

Hand sanitizer will be at each sanctuary door and in restrooms

We are aware that some will not feel comfortable attending worship at this time and thus will not attend the services.  We understand this and appreciate your concern.  For those who choose not to attend the services at this time, please know that we will continue to livestream our services each Sunday.  We ask for your patience as we work through these temporary measures while restarting our worship services. And please keep us all in your prayers as we move forward as the Body of Christ in these very difficult times.

In Christ,
P Mike


